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My recommendations for an order in the above numbered case(s) are 
as follows: 

I recommend the approval of a non-standard gas well location 
requested by Monsanto Chemical Company in the subject case. 
While there is every reason to believe that applicant should 
have expect ed-̂ fc* gas well which he did encounter, it would 
inflict an undue hardship to deny the application. I would 
further recommend that an effort be made to tighten upon the 
approval of drilling notices when the well is staked on an oil 
well location but is projected to an obvious gas producing formation 
and vice versa. 


